
PATHFINDER
QA Cogema Resources Company

February 27, 2001

Via FedEx

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Mr. Philip Ting, Chief

Fuel Cycle Licensing Branch
Mail Stop T-8A33
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852-2738

RE: Submittal of Shirley Basin Annual Groundwater Correction Action Report
SUA-442, Docket No. 40-6622

Dear Mr. Ting,

Pursuant to the requirements of Condition 47D of SUA-442, please find enclosed two
copies of the Annual Report on the Groundwater Corrective Action Program at
Pathfinder Mines Corporation's Shirley Basin mill tailings site.

Please contact me if you should have any questions regarding the attached report.

Sincerely,

Donn L. Wichers
General Manager

Enclosures

,.-cc: USNRC Region, IV (w/o enclosure)
D. Rom 7- USNRC Headquarters
Hydro-Engineering (w/o enclosure)
T. Hardgrove, J.R. Blaise - PMC

Pathfinder Mines Corporation * 935 Pendell Boulevard - P.O. Box 730 - Mills, Wyoming 82644
Tel: (307) 234-5019 Fax: (307) 473-7306




